
-EVENTS-
February is Black History Month

02/01 : Brenner Dental Group Oral
Hygiene Presentation (Preschool)

02/02 : Groundhog's Day
02/06 : Millennium Dance Company

8:30 - 11:00 AM (Preschool)
02/09 : National Pizza Day

02/11 : National Inventor's Day
02/14 : Valentine's Day Parties

Wear Pink & Red/Exchange Cards
02/14 : Wonderweaver Story Tellers

9:00, 9:35 & 10:10 AM (Preschool)
02/14 : Begin our Road Study

02/15-02/18 : Look for Interesting Road
Features in the Community

02/21 : President's Day
02/21 - 02/25 : Talk about the name of
your street and look for interesting
features on roads in the community
02/24 :  Make Volcanoes (Preschool)
02/25 : Dress up like your Favorite

Fairy Tale





CHILDREN WHO BITE

Although biting is very common in small children, it
causes us adults great concern. Biting is obviously

painful and frightening to the victim. It can also
cause great stress for the parents of the offender

who may feel equally helpless. Biting is normal
behavior for infants, toddlers, and even older

toddlers. When a very young child bites, it's typically
because they are used to putting things in their

mouth. A firm "No biting hurts.", disapproving look
with redirection (a teething ring) will help resolve this
type of behavior. Biting out of frustration is also very

common in toddlers even older ones. In this case,
children bite because they have become

overwhelmed with a play mate or situation. Again, a
firm demand to stop and then removing the

offending child from the situation until they are able
to calm down is the best course of action. Give the

victim lots of attention and reassurance. Just
remember that if your child bites to respond firmly
but calmly. Consistency will be key to let your child

know that you disapprove. Teaching children
appropriate ways to express their frustration, stress,
or needs is part of parenting. The good news is that

this behavior will eventually stop. 
























       Missy Sjolin

-NEWS AT THE HAVEN- -REMINDERS-
Please bring your hats, mittens,

gloves and snow boots.
Kid's Haven is now hiring! Please

see our website for open
positions and an application.
Please keep your child(ren)

home if he/she are not feeling
well or experiencing any COVID

symptoms.

-CONTACT INFO-
302 12th Avenue South

Buffalo, Minnesota

(763) 682-3072

www.kidshaven.net
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